
February 11, 2020 

 

Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I 100% support HB 2061. 

 
It is not okay that vaccines are made from aborted fetal cells, and contain many toxic 
ingredients such as aluminum and mercury. Why would you ever inject that into your newborn 
baby?! Vaccines are UNAVOIDABLY UNSAFE! I want my own freedom to choose what I put 
into MY body and MY children’s body!! 
 
 
Melissa Thornton 
Oberlin, KS 


